
 

 

 

N 

E 

W 

S 

L 

E 

T 

T 

E 

R 
 

DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
9th February 2018 NEWSLETTER  20    

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our assembly today in celebration of Chinese New Year! We 
hope you all enjoyed the fantastic artwork and singing which your children worked so hard to show you.  

A big well done to all the children who have auditioned for Downsell’s Got Talent. It has been lovely to 
see the many different skills which the children of our school possess.  

I hope you all enjoy the half term and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 19th February for the 
second half of the spring term.  

 

Mr Chetty 

 

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the 

school office, and collect an application pack  

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—6.30pm and costs £10 per session, 

this will include your child attending a club of your choice, as well as 

healthy snack and a drink.  

After  School Care    
3.20 –6.30pm 

Great Egg Race 2018 

We hope you have all began helping your child/ren to create their very own egg mobile for the Great Egg 

Race 2018. This year we plan for the Great Egg race to be bigger and better than ever! Please go on to 

our school website and  have a read of the Great Egg Race rules . We will be awarding prizes to the most 

beautiful, most original and the one which travels the furthest. 

 

The donations received for the foodbank are greatly appreciated. The food 

donated has been distributed and is making a real difference to some of the 

families at Downsell Primary School.  

Please continue to donate any non-perishable food or personal care items, so that we may     

continue to help those in need. To make donations or collect a parcel please come into the 

office, speak to Corinne who can help you further.  

Dates for the diary: 

 Breakfast club                       
Every morning from 7:30 

Fun Kids After School Care  
Every afternoon from 3.20-6.30pm 

Half Term                                
Monday 12th February—Friday 16th  

Reading Breakfast                
Friday 23rd February  

Book Week                            
Monday 26th February—Friday 2nd 

March  

World Book day                     

(Dress Up– Non Uniform)                                          

Thursday  1st March    

Downsell’s Got Talent             
Performance                                      
Thursday  8th March 6pm  

...and more to come 

Weekly Attendance  

Report  

Congratulations to 

Class Kings Cross 

who had the best 

attendance this week with  

99.03% 

Reading Breakfast  (8.45-9.15am) 

On the 23rd February please join us for the second Reading Breakfast! You 

are welcome to bring along your child’s favourite book or choose one from 

the book shelf in class, and thereafter enjoy breakfast in our school library. 

This is an amazing opportunity for all of our parents/ carers to find out about the 

different activities we will be taking part in for World Book Week.  


